

November 25, 2013

Please Reply to St. Catharines Office

VIA EMAIL: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor P.O. Box 2319 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

EB-2013-0203 Re:

Reply Submissions on Preliminary Matters on behalf of the Township of West Lincoln

Unfortunately an unsigned version of the Township's submissions was sent in error and late on Friday, November 22nd, 2013 due to an administrative oversight and inadvertence on the part of our office. We are providing the signed version at this time, which is identical in content.

We apologize to the Board and counsel for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Yours very truly,

Sullivan Mahoney LLP

Per:

MDA:mm

Monique D. Atherton

40 Queen Street, P. O. Box 1360, St. Catharines, Ontario L2R 6Z2 Telephone: 905-688-6655, Facsimile: 905-688-5814

4781 Portage Road, Niagara Falls, Ontario L2E 6B1 Telephone: 905-357-0500, Facsimile: 905-357-0501 www.sullivan-mahoney.com W.B. McKaig J. Dallai V.F. Muratori, Q.C. P.B. Bedard T.A. Richardson P.M. Sheehan

D.A. Goslin B.A. Macdonald M.J. Bonomi G.W. McCann J.M. Gottli R.B. Culliton J.R. Bush P.A. Mahoney D.M., Contineza D,M, Willer B.J. Troup R Vacca T. Wall S.J. Premi C. D'Angelo L.K. Parson J.P. Maloney M.D. Atherton J. McNulty J.M. Armitage M.W. Vanoostveen G.C. Fahy D.A. Maloney L.T. Sgambelluri